




Dear Parents,							August 27, 2014

	Welcome back to school and of course, welcome to second grade at Harris Elementary School!  I hope everyone had an enjoyable and relaxing summer.  We have a lot of learning to do in second grade but my goal is to have a lot of fun while we are learning.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	With regard to homework, the children will usually have homework every night except Monday- Thursday night Typically this will consist of math and spelling/word work and 20 minutes of nightly reading.  In the past, spelling homework packets had been sent home on Monday and were due on Friday.  Math will be sent home nightly and will be due the following day. I am planning to follow the same routine this year.  

	Please be sure to check your child’s backpack every day so that you can check their home-school communication folder.  This is the best way to stay informed of the progress your child is making or any difficulties he or she may be having.  Additionally, many important school notices will be sent home with your child.  Be on the lookout for them!

	Finally, I look forward to sharing this school year with your child.  If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  I can be reached by calling the office at 767-4855, by email at bsanford@woonsocketschools.com, or by sending a note to school with you child.


						Warmest Regards,
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